“*Workshops

for young people is scheduled
to begin November 18 at the
Eﬂé.c?sp:ﬁmﬂ
the Alaska Association for
- the Arts in Fairbanks, the
workshops have been made
possible through a grant from
the Alaska State Council for
the Arts. 't
Boys and girls in Grades
6, 7,-and 8 are eligible to
attend and application blanks
may be obtained downtown
at Adler's, at the Hobby
House and Alaska House,
1003 shman, and at
College and Gift in



